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A Message From The SATURN Study Team: 
 
Happy Summer! 

It has been a year since we got SATURN off the ground and despite the 

challenging circumstances, we have still been able to keep the study going 

because of our shared cooperation. To date, we have enrolled 116 subjects 

and we could not have done it without the help of all of our participating  

coordinators, PIs and research staff. We want to congratulate and thank 

all of the sites for helping us reach this milestone.  

 Sincerely,  

The SATURN Team  

Recruitment Tips 

 

 

 Approach the patient/family early 

 Early screening and engagement of the clinical 
team is key 

 Consent is a process: 

 Educate, listen, and discuss  

 Establish rapport with patient and family 

 Communicate with statin prescriber early 

 Be non-committal 

 Sign consent form  



 

Enrollment Updates 

Most Recent Enrollments 
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Carolinas Medical Center, Charlotte, NC  
Hospital of the University of Pennsylvania, Philadelphia PA 

University of Alabama  Hospital, Birmingham, AL  
Wake Forest Baptist Medical Center, Winston-Salem, NC  

SUNY  Upstate Medical University, Syracuse, NY  
University of Michigan University Hospital, Ann Arbor, MI 

Cox Medical Center South, Springfield, MO 
Massachusetts General Hospital, Boston, MA  

University of Maryland Medical Center, Baltimore, MD  
Moses H. Cone Memorial Hospital, Greensboro, NC  

OU Medical Center, Oklahoma City, OK  
University of Utah Healthcare, Salt Lake City UT  

Rhode Island Hospital, Providence RI  
Hamilton General Hospital, Hamilton, ON, Canada 

WVU Healthcare Ruby Memorial Hospital, Morgantown, WV 
University of New Mexico Hospital, Albuquerque, NM  

Mayo Clinic, Jacksonville, FL  

Monthly Enrollment Status 



Reminders 

DOA Updates 
 

Please remember to update your site DOA whenever there is a new study team 

member or a change in current site personnel. Make sure that this is always up to 

date. You can make changes by selecting the User Management tab on WebDCU. In 

order to add a new study personnel click on the Study Team Member Request tab, 

and to edit an existing team member click on DOA Submission tab to change their 

information and permissions.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Other Contact Information  
 

All sites must update personnel contact information in WebDCU to include telephone 

numbers, especially that of the primary coordinator, as well as the trial 

communication plan. All emails and phone numbers must be up to date. If the 

correspondence involves regulatory information, those on the DOA will be included 

as RDCs. Primary study coordinators are responsible for sending trial information to 

the right team members.  
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Reminders 
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Hospice Care 
 

If a patient is transferred to hospice care and the subject/caregiver/LAR has 

requested that no further follow up be conducted, the site will need to fill out an 

End of Study form. Under the explanation section, please enter the 

following exact wording: 

“Transitioned to hospice care, requested no further follow-up.” 

 

Restarting Statin after Randomization 
 

If a subject’s statin is stopped after admission and they get randomized to 

continuation of statin, make sure that the statin is restarted immediately! Do not 

wait for discharge.  

 

 

 

 

 

 


